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Public hearing and consideration of a final plat for a planned unit development at 1306 Halibut Point Road,
submitted by Sitka Community Land Trust. The property is also known as Lot 1A of Little Critter Subdivision.
The request is filed by Sitka Community Land Trust. The owner of record is the Sitka Community Development
Corporation.
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